"”EWiﬁBféhfistmés just dround
the corner may I join your fire-
side, Tor a short holiday chate.

Another Ex ten51on,year is drawing to the close and I Wwish to
thank you all for the fine leadership and cooperation exhibited by each
and everyone of you who have so graciously given of your talents, time
and energy in the pronotlon of your County Lxtension program.

ik special kind of recognition goes to our Advisory Chairman,
Mrs. Hauser, her cormittee, vnit officers, project and L-H leaders.

The Annual Extension Council meeting was held lovember 30.
This group consists of 3 elected represéntatives from every township.
At this meeting the County Executive Board was elected which consists
of the following, Mauriee Blackford, .President, Jrs. Oscar Cook, Sec~-
retary, Charles Viorcester, Treasure, Katie Goddard, Mrs., Chas. Clark,
Wilbur Kline, Ward Hays, Carl Goodrow, Carroll E. Wainwright.

The same day, the three Tovmship Cormittees (namely, Home
Economics, Agriculture and L-H) met and elected their officers.

The Home Economic Advisory Committee officers and members for

1952 are: Mrs. Marie White, Chairman, Mrs. Katie Goddard, Vice Chairman,

Mrs. Evelyn Drotts, Secretary, Mrs. Margaret Beecher, Public Relation
Chairman, Mrs. Lucy Ermmons, Mrs. Inez Goodrow, Mrs. Dorothy Heisel, Mrs.
Leonard Rohleder, Mrs, Osa Sandlin, Mrs. Anita Kenyon, Mrs. Irene Cook,

_ Retirings Mrs. Henry Hauser, Mrs. Harry Klenk, Mrs. E. E.
Fox,ﬁmrs. Maurice Blackford, Mrs, Francis Hunsicker, Mrs, Richard:
Bellerive, Mrs, Rose Trexler, Mrs. E. Js Zohner. Thank you for your
fine work. e

A well balanced Executive Board consists of men and women
" representing the 3 phases of the program since the Executive Board 1s-
the over-all program planning group. e
+ The Unit Officers Training meeting was held December T7ths:
Fine attendance and.interest were shovm by all the units with 3 or
more of their officers present. A group planning to-organize :.a unit
elected officers, who were present at the meeting. Name to be chosen
later.




